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 The Elizabethtown Borough Planning Commission held its monthly 

meeting on Tuesday, April 14, 2015, at 6:30 P.M. at the Elizabethtown 

Borough Office. The Commissioners present were: Vice Chairman Ralph 

Spayd and Dr. Kyle Kopko. The following Commissioners were absent: 

Chairman Jeffrey Kinsey, Everald McDonald and David Grey. Also present 

were Planning & Zoning Director Rodney Horton and Brad Stewart of 

Lancaster County Planning Commission.  

 

The meeting was not called to order due to lacking quorum. Horton 

explained that all agenda items would be held up until the next 

meeting to be held on Tuesday, May 12, 2015 at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 
Rodney L. Horton, MPA 

Planning & Zoning Director 


